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Hi Tauren –
 
Thank you very much. I appreciate it. 
 
That issue of PFAs screening prior to remediation for VOCs is something that I have already
discussed with Mike in the past. I will probably reach out to you next week to see if you have
availability for a call with me,  after I speak with Mike again.  I appreciate your help.
 
Thank you - Nicole
 

Nicole L. LaPlant   -   Robert E. Lee & Associates, Inc.
920-662-9641         nlaplant@releeinc.com

 
 

From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, August 5, 2021 11:25 AM
To: Nicole L. LaPlant <nlaplant@releeinc.com>
Subject: Follow up to the Call for Jagemann Plating Co Inc
 
Hi Nicole,
 
Since a remedial action is going to be proposed at this site, the required assessment for PFAS
sampling is going to have to be proposed and occur soon for this site. I know the focus has been on
VOCs and the vapor issues, but PFAS is also a requirement of the investigation that still needs to be
conducted and may potentially impact certain things with a proposed remedial action. Therefore,
just wanted to send a reminder about this.
 
Regards,
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

Tauren R. Beggs
Hydrogeologist & Northeast Region Land Recycling Expert
Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
2984 Shawano Ave
Green Bay, WI 54313
Phone: (920) 510-3472
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